Parks, Recreation and Cultural Services Department



Donnie Snow Director Tom Molbeck Manager of Recreation & Cultural Services

August 15, 2011

Mayor John Dickert & the Common Council

Ladies and Gentlemen:

The Parks, Recreation and Cultural Services Department would like to meet with the Public Safety and Licensing Committee to rescind the request that Coca-Cola, Inc. be the exclusive provider of beverages at the community centers, and further request the Mayor and City Clerk enter into an agreement with Pepsi-Cola General Bottlers, Inc., a wholly owned subsidiary of Pepsi Beverages Company, to be the exclusive provider of beverages at the community centers.

Staff will be available at the meeting to discuss this in greater detail.

Respectfully requested,

Donnie Snow Director

c: T. Molbeck

City Hall Annex 800 Center Street, Room 127 Racine, Wisconsin 53403 262-636-9131 262-636-9277 FAX